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Animals Workshop

This week, EYFS have been busy with their
workshop where they have met different
animals. During the sessions, they have learnt
how to take care of different types of animals
as well as finding out what countries they
originate from. They also enjoyed being able
to hold a few.

HIGHLIGHTS 25th May 2023

Reminder

Micro-Habitats Observations

In science Year 2 have been learning about living
things and their habitats. They spent an
afternoon going on a learning walk to observe,
investigate and record their findings on a variety
of micro-habitats. During their experiment, they
identified that worms live in dark, damp
conditions.

Victorian Pupils for a Day

This term Year 4 are learning about the
Victorians in history. To support their learning,
they visited The Ragged School Museum. Here
they got an insight into the life of a Victorian
pupil in a classroom equipped with authentic
school desks, slate writing boards and chalks,
blackboards and easels. 

School closes for half term

on Thursday 25th May

2023 and re-opens to all

pupils on Monday 5th

June 2023 at 8.55am. 

School uniform should be

clearly labelled to ensure

missing items are reunited

quickly with their owner.   

Dear Parents and Carers,

All children have been set homework tasks and projects for half term. Our commitment to home learning
means that we expect children to engage in learning and developing their understanding of key skills in
reading, writing and maths at home as well as at school. Please support them with this by making sure that
tasks are completed and children do not forget to read and talk about their learning at home. Knowing
times tables is particularly helpful, along with reading the time, counting money and of course, sharing a
book. 
  
Our Year 5 pupils are looking forward to their trip to the PGL activity centre in Sussex next month. This will
give them the opportunity to experience the great outdoors and try out new adventure activities. It is an
exhausting but fun three days away from home for teachers and pupils alike and we look forward to
sharing news of their activities with you through regular noticeboard and website updates as well as in this
newsletter. Please could parents of children who are going read carefully the packing list so as not to forget
anything! 
 
We still have spaces in Nursery from September 2023 for three and four year olds. Both part time or full
time applications are welcome and application forms can be collected from the school office. Many studies
have shown that children who have the opportunity to attend nursery develop good communication and
social skills shown through confidence, self-assurance and demonstrating good interpersonal skills.

We continue to ensure a spotlight on safety through our curriculum delivery and pastoral care. Whilst we
teach children the risks of being online and being safe, it is important that you monitor your child's use of
the internet and how they are connecting with the outside world to make sure that they are engaging
safely. The website: www.thinkuknow.co.uk holds lots of useful information about the social networks
children and young people use. Having a bedtime routine that removes the temptation of televisions,
tablets, phones or game consoles is very important for mental health and a good night's sleep. 
 
We hope that you have a very happy half term break and we look forward to seeing children safely back on
Monday 5th June at 8:55am. 

Mr Stephen O'Brien - Headteacher  |  Ms Rachel Davie - Executive Headteacher

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
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Date Focus

Date Focus

Friday 9th June PE: How do we support children's physical development in school?

Friday 16th June
In-class Coffee Morning: How can I support my child develop their number
skills?

Friday 23rd June Transitions: How can I prepare my child for transition to a new class?

Friday 7th July
Summer Holiday activities: What activities can we try in the holidays and
what local places can we visit?

Friday 14th July Parent Reading Celebration Event: EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2.

Date EYFS Coffee Mornings

Friday 16th June
In-class Coffee Morning: How can I support my child develop their number
skills?

Wednesday 28th
June

Transition to Year 1: How can I prepare my child for Year 1?

Attendance

Parents/Carers are invited to drop into our sessions on various themes which are held in the Flexi Space
at 9:15am on a Friday morning. These are an opportunity to meet with other parents as well as learn more
about what the school does and get some practical tips on how to support your child with their learning
from home.

Coffee Mornings

Key Dates

@Primary_Orchard

020 8985 7785

Orchard Primary School
Holcroft Road
London
E9 7BB

@orchardprimary

www.orchard.hackney.sch.uk

@orchard_of_imagination (EYFS)

Digital Leaders'
Online Safety Tips

Hackney's Cost of
Living Crisis Guide

Children have only 190 school days in a year so coming to school every day makes a real difference! 

The whole school attendance for the last week was 96.5%.

Well done to Reception Cherry and Year 5 Elder class, the weekly winners with 100%.

Peer Mediators Training

Our peer mediators recently completed work
on emotional regulation with peer mediators
from across the federation. Now, they are
putting all their new skills into practise on the
playground, facilitating games, supporting in
the resolution of conflict and ensuring
everyone is happy at school. 

Times Tables Ambassadors

Throughout the year, our Times Tables
Ambassadors have been supporting their
peers in Years 3 and 4 three times per week.
During these sessions, they have been
modelling how to effectively recall
multiplication facts using a range of strategies
and games which support learning.

SUMMER TERM (2) 2023



Half-Term Holiday:
Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 2023



Children's Start Date:

Monday 5th June 2023 at 08:55am



Keeping Healthy Week (including sports day):
Starts Monday 26th June 2023



Parents' Evening:

Thursday 6th July 2023



End of Term Finish Date:
Thursday 20th July 2023 at 2pm



INSET Day (school closed to pupils):

Friday 21st July 2023

https://www.google.com/search?q=hoxton+garden+&rlz=1C1GCEB_enGB979GB980&ei=-EUfY5qDBobbgAaPjonABA&ved=0ahUKEwia35OLv4_6AhWGLcAKHQ9HAkgQ4dUDCA4&uact=5&oq=hoxton+garden+&gs_lcp=Cgdnd3Mtd2l6EAMyCwguEIAEEMcBEK8BMgUIABCABDIFCAAQgAQyBQgAEIAEMgUIABCABDIFCAAQgAQyBQgAEIYDMgUIABCGAzoECAAQRzoGCAAQHhAWOggIABAeEA8QFkoECEEYAEoECEYYAFCmBlioD2CVEWgAcAJ4AIABX4gBpAWSAQE4mAEAoAEByAEIwAEB&sclient=gws-wiz#

